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Dear Mr Zafer 
 
Re: The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, Western Australian Branch 

Annual Return of information contained in records kept by organisation 
 – AR 2008/380 

 
I have received your declaration dated 30 January 2008 providing information in accordance 
with subsection 233(1) of Schedule 1 of the Workplace Relations Act 1996. The documents 
were lodged in the Industrial Registry on 5 February 2008 also, I note The Pharmacy Guild of 
Australia Annual Return [AR2008/372] filed on 26 March 2008 and the upcoming election – 
E2008/140. 
 
The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2008 Annual Return of the 
organisation. 
 
The documents have been filed and can be viewed on the website at http://www.e-
airc.gov.au/175vwa/annual
 
If you wish to discuss any of the matters referred to above I can be contacted on (03) 8661 
7764. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kevin Donnellan 
 
Statutory Services Branch 
11 April 2008 
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The PHARMACY GUILD of AUSTRALIA 

WESTERN AUSTRALIA BRANCH 

30 January 2008 

The Industrial Registrar 
Australian Industrial Registry 
GPO Box 1994S 
MELBOURNE VIC 3001 

Dear Sir/ Madame 

ANNUAL RETURN OF INFORMATION- AR2008/380 

Pursuant to the requirements of the Workplace Relations Act 1996 I hereby declare 
that:-

i. The register of members has, during the immediately proceeding calendar 
year, been kept as required by Sections 230 ( 1 ) and (2) of the Act; and 

ii. The number of financial members on 31 December 2007 was 386 

Yours Sincerely 

Cc Mr K Schneemann, National Secretariat, Canberra 
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